
 
Clever Quick-Tip for Elementary Parents 

 
 

1. Please have your students sign into their Clever Portal. If your child is using an FVSD 

Chromebook, they will be directed to their Clever Dashboard once they sign in to their 

Chromebook.  

 

If you are using your personal device, please access Clever at https://clever.com/in/fvsd. 

 

2. Once they sign in, they will be directed to their dashboard. On top of the dashboard, they 

will see a new teacher announcement is available. 

 

 

 

3. Click READ NOW and you will see your student’s Zoom Classroom Link.  Once you click 

on the link, a new tab will appear which will connect you to your classroom Zoom meeting. 

 

 

https://clever.com/in/fvsd

